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PGandE Letter No.: DCL-85-057

Mr. John B. Martin, Regional Administrator
- U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region V
1450 Maria Lane, Suite 210
Walnut Creek, CA 94596-5368

Re: Docket No. 50-323
Diablo Canyon Unit 2
Response to IE Bulletin 79-13

Dear Mr. Martin:

IE Bulletin 79-13, including its supplements, summarized NRC requirements for
the inspection of feedwater nozzle-to-pipe welds. At this time, items la, lb,
1c, 4, and 5 are required to be addressed for Unit 2 PGandE letter to the
NRC dated December 12, 1979 addressed Item 5 of the Bulletin. The following
information provides PGandE's final response for the remaining items.

PGandE completed radiographic examinations of the feedwater nozzle-to-pipe
welds and adjacent areas on January 10, 1985 The radiography complied with
the requirements of Item 1.a of IE Bulletin 79-13. All welds were found
acceptable; therefore, Items 1.b and 4 of the Bulletin do not apply.

PGandE has also completed visual inspections of the feedwater system piping
supports and snubbers inside containment as required by Paragraph 1.c of the
Bulletin. An engineering walkdown was conducted during hot functional testing

- to verify operability. As-built drawings were used to verify that all
. supports and snubbers were installed correctly.

Kindly acknowledge receipt of this material on the enclosed copy of this
letter and return it in the enclosed addressed envelope.

Sincerely,

cc: R. T. Dodds
G. W. Knighton
H. E. Schierling
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